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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

December 8, 2017 

 

 

Travis Vue 

13952 Kimberly Circle 

Rogers MN 55374 

 

VIA EMAIL:  travisvue@yahoo.com 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 980 Jessamine Avenue East 

 

Dear Mr. Vue: 

 

At the November 28, 2017 Legislative Hearing, the above-referenced matter was laid over to 

December 5, 2017 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  At that time, you stated that you were 

done with the items on the Revocation and Order to Vacate so she had asked Inspector James 

Thomas to inspect the property to check off items on the list.  Inspector James Thomas attempted 

to get a hold of you; however, he was unable to reach you.  If he reached you and an appointment 

has been made, we will get a staff report from him prior to the public hearing.  Ms. Moermond 

will make a recommendation prior to December 20.   

 

If the recommendation is not what you’re looking for, you may attend the City Council Public 

Hearing on December 20, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:   Fire Supervisors 

 James Thomas 

 Chong Yang, yang_101@hotmail.com 
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